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Quilters Guild of Plano 
General Meeting Minutes 

 
November 14, 2019                                                                      Julie Schaefer 
President’s Business:  Linda Neal 

• The meeting was called to order at 6:45 PM at the Hunters Glen Baptist 
Church in Plano. 

• The minutes and the Treasurer’s reports of October 10th, 2019 were 
approved as written on the Guild website. 

• New members may obtain information about the Guild on the website at 
qgplano.org 

• Heather Ewald is our new Beekeeper. 
• The December 12th meeting will have the meeting and a social hour with 

snacks.  Members are encouraged to bring their holiday quilts or quilts that 
are being given as a gift. 

• Raffle tickets could be bought from The Highland Lakes Quilt Guild (Burnet, 
TX) showing their February 14th-15th, 2020 Quilt Festival Raffle Quilt. 

• Our raffle tickets are on sale, 6 for $5.00, and 24 for $20.00.  Any member 
that hasn’t picked up their tickets may do so. 

• The 2020 Guild Retreat is February 20-23rd at the Hilton Garden Inn in 
Denison.  The fees for the retreat are due December 31st. 

• The next Board meeting will be November 25th.  Any member wanting 
something on the agenda please contact Linda at 
lindanealmck@hotmail.com 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Programs: Janet Carver 

• Members may sign up for any of the 2020 programs.  The cost is $45.00 for 
members and $55.00 for non-members. 

• Programs for the 2020 calendar year are: 
  January – Annette Plog 
  February – Paula Nadelstern 
  March – Tammy Vonderschmitt 
  April – Maria Shell 
  May – Quilt Show Roll Out (volunteer sign up) 
  June – Dawn Heese 
  July – TBA 
  August – 2020 Plano Quilt Show Preview Night 
  September – Leo Ransom 
  October – Carmen Geddes   
  November – Katie Pasquini Masopust 
  December – Holiday Party 
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Community Service:  Dolores Williams / Valerie Salter 
• At the last Sew for Others sewing day there were 13 people who quilted 34 

quilts.  The next quilting day will be in the April time frame. 
• Birthday quilts are due at the December general meeting.  These donation 

quilts may have been completed any month of the year. 
Quilt Plano 2020:  Donna Petrick 

• Any member who hasn’t picked up their Raffle tickets for the 2020 Quilt 
Show should pick up their tickets tonight. 

• The next Show Committee meeting will be on November 18th, 7:00 pm at 
Sunrise Senior Living, 4800 W. Parker Rd., Plano, TX 75093. 

• We still need to do a poster shot for advertisement.  
     -Mini Quilts: Kaye Dunn / Valerie Salter 

• There are 12 quilts for the 2020 Quilt Show, which means we need at least 
68 more.  When a member turns in a mini quilt for the Show they receive a 
charm and are added to Minnie’s “Nice” list. 

• Members wanting ideas for embellishing their quilts were invited to come 
by the Mini Table at the break. 

     -Be In the Know About the Show: Sara Lindsay 
• Every meeting prior to the 2020 Quilt Show in August someone will 

showcase information about one of the areas of the show.  Sara presented 
information about the Children’s (multigenerational) Activity Room. 

Membership: Sue Rentz / Connie Elliott 
• There were 138 members present with 5 new members added and 52 

visitors. 
• The new members for this meeting were: Anne Simpson, Wendy Kent, 

Janelle Garrett, Pat Fenton and Mary Lidster. 
• We continue to take member renewal fees. 
• The following quilt stores made donations for the door prizes:  Sew let’s 

Quilt It, Stitched With Love, Mineola Needle Works, Encore Quilt and Sew, 
Urban Spools, Quarter Square Quilt Co., Ready Set Quilt and an 
anonymous guild member. 

  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15.  
 


